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Email Message 

From: 

To: 

Cc: 

Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

Clare Strickland [EX:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC PORTLAND 
~LACE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CLARES] 

Code A     EX:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC PORTLAND 
P LAC E/cn = Re ci pie nts/cn-~4~4~~--i 

_~ Code A [X:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC PORTLAND 

11/05/2011 at 17:24 
11/05/2011 at 17:24 
RE: Freedom of Information Request 

I have checked the index to the panel bundles and can say that the Baker report was not 
put before them. I believe that if we had the report, it would have been before the 
panel. However, we do not have a list of every document that we had in this case (we 
received over i00 lever arch files from the police), and the files are not in the FM 
room at Aldwych where they were previously stored. Accordingly, I cannot check to see 
if the Baker report is in them. 

................... ’ do you know where the Gosport files have been moved to~ - 
Regards 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Assistant director, legal services 

Regulatory legal team 

[ ...... 

Fromi .................... ~~~ ................... l 
Sent~--27-~~-fI--2~--~~-i-~~ 
To: Clare Strickland 
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Request 

Hi Clare 

Thanks for this. In order to be able to answer the questions posed do you know if we 
ever had the Baker report and if we still have a copy? I am assuming that any reference 
to it, if there was one, would be contained within the investigation papers. 

Code A 



NMC100043-0002 

From: Clare Strickland 
Sent: 26 April 2011 16:42 
To : [        Code A        i 
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Request 

Put simply, everything we hold on this case was obtained in the context of the 
investigation into named nurses, whose cases were put to the PPC and closed last year. 
Is that sufficient for your purposes? 

Regards 

Clare 

Clare Strickland 

Assistant director, legal services 

Regulatory legal team 

From{ ................... ~~ .................... 
Sent~-~6-~-fI--2U-2I--r~-~-I’i 
To: Clare Strickland 
Subject: Freedom of Information Request 

Hi Clare 

Further to our conversation the information requested is as follows: 

1 Does the NMC have recorded information on the Professor Richard Baker report which 
was commissioned by the DoH? 

2 Does the NMC have a copy of this report? 

3 Has the NMC ever seen this report? 

4 Copies of all internal and external communications sent and received in connection 
with the investigations, particularly any that refer to the Baker Report? 

As discussed, any information which is included in the case papers of the nurses would 
be exempt. Do we have any documentation in relation to the above that is outside the 
cases? 

Thanks for your help with this. The deadline for response is 23 May 2011. 

Regards 
[ ............. ............. ] 
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